Dear Elected Officials,

I’m writing today in strong opposition of and to request you to oppose HB 4080 and the creation of
predator damage control districts and to pay Wildlife Services to kill Oregon’s wildlife. The bill allows for
the indiscriminate killing of our wildlife using abhorrent, cruel and inhumane methods such as trapping,
snaring, poisoning, aerial gunning and paid hunters without having to use or even consider non-lethal
methods. | not only strongly oppose this practice, | oppose my tax dollars paying for it. Oregon's
wildlife is one of our most precious resources. We must do everything in our power to protect those
resources not only for the sake of future generations but just for the sake of the wildlife (life) itself.
Please vote no on this legislation.

Thank you,

John Morrow




